Office of Superintendent of Schools August 23, 2011
Board Meeting of September 7, 2011

Financial Services
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT BID NO. 065-LL06 — PLASTIC CAN LINERS

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL
RELATIONS -

LINK TO STRATEGIC

FRAMEWORK: FINANCIAL EFFICIENCY/STABILITY

The purpose of this bid was to purchase, at firm unit prices, quantities, as may be
required, of plastic can liners, for Stores and Mail Distribution stock. This is a term bid
which states that the Board may purchase quantities, as may be required, at the unit
price bid, but is not obligated to purchase any guaranteed amount. Five (5) vendors
responded to this advertised solicitation.

Inasmuch as all bids submitted for ltems 1 through 6 did not meet specifications, the
recommendation reflects that all bids be rejected to permit rebidding, using revised
specifications.

Fund Source
0100 — General

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Bid No. 065-LL06 — PLASTIC CAN LINERS, to permit rebidding
using revised specifications.
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